
 

 
 
 

April 5, 2019 
 
 

Victoria K. Anderson 
Technical Advisor, Risk and Engineering 
Nuclear Energy Institute 
1201 F St NW, Ste 1100 
Washington DC 20004 
 
Dear Ms. Anderson: 
 
On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), I’m writing to thank you for 
presenting at the NRC’s 31st Annual Regulatory Information Conference (RIC).  My NRC 
colleagues and I recognize and appreciate the level of effort you took to make this session 
informative and successful.  The success of the RIC depends on individuals such as yourself 
who bring experience and valuable viewpoints to this endeavor.  Thank you, it was a pleasure 
working with you. 
 
Video recordings captured during the Opening Session, the Commissioner Plenary Sessions, 
the Special Guest Speaker Session and the Regional Session are available to the public at 
http://video.nrc.gov/.  Additionally, audio recordings, transcripts, and presentations received 
while onsite are currently being compiled and will be posted on the RIC website at 
http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/conference-symposia/ric/index.html in the next few weeks. 
 
We hope you will join us next year for the 32nd annual RIC, March 10–12, 2020. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      /RA/ 
 
      Russell Felts (Session Chair) 

Deputy Director, Division of Risk Assessment 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

 
 


